
 
 

Portion of Bearses Way, Hyannis, to be Closed to Thru Traffic  

Beginning January 20, 2025 

 
(HYANNIS, MA – January 15, 2025) Beginning Monday, January 20, 2025, a contractor for the 

Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) will be conducting in-road sewer work along 

Bearses Way as part of the Bearses Way Shared Use Path Project. To facilitate this, a portion of Bearses 

Way, between Enterprise Road and Pitchers Way, will be closed to thru traffic during construction hours, 

Monday-Friday, 7:00AM-4:00PM. After 4:00 PM the road will be open to all traffic. This closure is 

anticipated to be in effect for the next several weeks. 

 

Throughout the closure, access to businesses and residences will be maintained. Traffic control personnel 

will be onsite to assist motorists. As always, please slow down and use extreme caution when traveling 

through road construction areas and follow posted safety and detour signs. 

 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the Department of Public Works at 508-790-6400. 
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